
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Autumn Term Swimming arrangements - 100 Oakleigh Road North, Whetstone, London, N20 
 

Year 4                                   Swim on Tuesday from 1:30 - 2:00pm 
 
Swimming lessons commence on Tuesday 7th September 2021 until 7th December. The 
arrangements for swimming this term for Years 4 are as follows: 
 
Children will change into their PE kits and have an early lunch on Tuesday before swimming.  
 
1.00                                     Year 4 travel in the minibus to the pool. 

 
1.30 – 2.00                         Year 4 swim 
 
2.20                                     Year 4 back to school by minibus 
 
 
Children will be supervised whilst changing by members of GPPS staff. 
 
Please ensure that ALL uniform, underwear, towels, socks, swimsuits and swim hats are clearly 
marked with your child’s name.   
 
The swimming instructors have requested that parents do not stay to watch their children swim so 
that the children can concentrate properly on their activity. 
 
Swimming is compulsory as part of the National Curriculum.  However, if for medical reasons your 
child is unable to go swimming, they must still go to the pool, where they will be supervised by staff 
and will be able to observe lessons in progress. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Rizzo 
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Ranked in the Sunday Times Top 100 English 
Preparatory Schools 
Co-educational from September 2018 
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